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Re: 10CFRS50.90

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 1
Proposed Revision to Technical Specifications
Scram Discharge Volume — Control Rod Block Instrumentation

In a letter dated November 22, 1993,"" Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
requested, pursuant to 10CFR50.90, a revision to the Millstone Unit Wo. 1
Technical Specifications. Specifically, the proposed revision clarified the
operability reqguirements for the scram discharge vo v water level
instruments. Based upon the Staff’s request, the phrase the STARTUP/HOT
STANDBY and RUN positions of the Reactor Mode Selector Switch, there shall be"
has been added to the beginning of note (8) of Table 3.2.3 on page 3/4 2-8.
The revised page is provided as Attachment 1.

The miner change to the wording does not change the intent of the original
request, and as such, does not impact the safety assessment, nor the
determination that the changes do not involve a significant hazards
consideration presented in the November 22, 1993, license amendment request.
If you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

N. F Gk
L r.& e

g n J. F. Opeka s,
AN Y Executive Vice President

cc: See page 2

(1) J. F. Opeka letter to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, "Proposed
Revision to Technical Specifications -- Scram Discharge Volume — Control
Rod Block Instrumentation,” dated November 22, 1993.
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cc: T. T. Martin, Region I Administrator
J. W. Andersen, NRC Acting Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 1
P. D. Swetland, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit Nos. 1, 2,
and 3

Mr. Kevin T.A. McCarthy, Director
Monitoring and Radiation Division
Department of Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street

P.0. Box 5066

Hartford, CT 06102-5066



